Bloomingdale Public School Food Service Information for 2020 - 2021 School Year


Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Bloomingdale Public School Students
Bloomingdale Public Schools will be offering FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH this year to all students.  Every student will be allowed to receive one reimbursable breakfast which includes a milk, fruit, and choice of entrée.  The students will be allowed to receive one reimbursable lunch which includes a milk, fruit, vegetable, and choice of entrée.  If a student only wants a milk they would have to pay the $0.50 for the milk.  Any extra items or ala carte items will have to be purchased and the students will need to have money on their lunch account or cash to make these purchases.  We will not be allowing charging for extra items.

School Lunches
Bloomingdale Public Schools Food Service is working hard to provide a clean and safe environment to provide your students with healthy lunch options they enjoy.  We are following the CDC guidelines in our kitchens and in the way we will serve students.  We look forward to being allowed to feed your students this school year.

Breakfast Outreach
We will be providing students with breakfast in the classroom this school year.  All students will have an opportunity to receive a free breakfast at the beginning of the school day in their classroom.  Remember breakfast is free for all Bloomingdale students, and they will have time during first hour to eat their meal.


If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 Eric Meloche, Food Service Director 269-521-3923
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